
10/08/2021 

MRS Deborah Kaldor 
122 Palmgrove Road ST 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
kaldors@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

I am totally opposed to the development on Barrenjoey Road, Bilgola Bends because of the 
environmental damage to the area it will bring.
I also have questions as to how traffic will be managed.
How on earth will cars proceed north from Newport and south from Palm Beach when trucks 
and supplies will be affecting traffic on this narrow and precarious road? 
Has a study been done to show if there is likely to be any slippage from the development site?
I strongly oppose the development proposal. 
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